
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

      May Happenings 
May, already? Where has the time gone! We’ll start our month with a celebration of 

Moms! Our Mother’s Day festivities will be full of joy for Pre-k and Preschool alike. The 
children love to show their moms how very much they love  

Our Pre-K Mother’s Day tea will be held on Wednesday, May 7th at 10:30. Please 
don’t bring a thing - just come and enjoy!  Our Preschool class will be making special 
gifts for Mom and presenting them on Friday May 10th at 11:30: kindly join us for a short 
ceremony. 

                                                                                                                                                     
LLC’s annual Class Trip to The Land Of Make Believe will take place on Wednesday, May 
21st from 9:45 until 1:30 (rain date Thursday, May 22nd).  Order forms for tickets are 
attached to this Newsletter.  You may order as many tickets as you like. Siblings and 
friends are welcome. There are two important notes: 
 1) ALL children three years and younger MUST have a parent (or guardian) 
come along. There will be no exceptions.  
        2) Only Childcare students may ride the bus. Those children must have a signed 
permission slip. All others should meet us with their parents/guardians at the front gate 
at 9:45. 
All children should bring a bag lunch and drink and plenty of sunscreen!! (We eat a bagged lunch 
because spending time on line at the food concession stands takes away from time on the 

rides!!!!). 

T-Shirts 
Liberty Learning Center T-shirts will be available for sale before the Land of Make Believe Trip. Please look 
for order forms soon. If you already have a T shirt, please wear it to our Land of Make-Believe Trip All 

orders must be in by May 9th.  

Sunscreen & Water 
Right now it is sunny but not very hot. However, when the weather turns warmer, please put sunscreen on 
your child in the morning before school. We will reapply if needed if you send the sunscreen in.  
Also, please make sure that your child has a water bottle with his/her name on it. We will fill/refill when 
empty. 

Memorial Day Holiday 
 We will be CLOSED on Monday, May 26th for Memorial Day.  
 

FYI: 
  *Thank you to all who donated to the St. Jude’s Trike – A –Thon! We sent 

$1200.00 to those very needy children   

   *We are late in welcoming Miss Erin Ciecwicz back to our LLC family. She 

is an alumnus of LLC and is in her sophomore year at WCCC studying to be 

an Early Childhood teacher. 

    * Miss Lauren P has left us to pursue a different career path. 

    * Summer registration is almost full. If you want your child to attend..see  

Mrs. Hourihan ASAP!!!! 
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